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Work on I-29 Starts Today Near St. Joseph 
Motorists traveling south on Interstate 29 through St. Joseph will experience lane closures beginning
at noon today ( Monday ).  Crews will be replacing concrete in the south bound lanes of I-29 from
Fredrick Avenue to the Faraon Street overpass.  This project, which is scheduled to conclude on June
28 may include overnight late closures beginning on Tuesday, June 19, according to the Missouri
Department of Transportation.
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